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EIP to host discussion on 
EU Copyright Directive

Next week EIP is hosting a roundtable breakfast discussion on 'Understanding the impact 

of the EU Copyright Directive on US businesses'.

The discussion will address recent developments in Copyright law in the European Union, 

especially Article 17, and provide an opportunity to discuss its impact on your business 

and how to prepare for its national implementation.

The event is co-sponsored by the UK's Department for International Trade, EIP and 

Fieldfisher.

The event will take place on Tuesday 22nd January in West Hollywood. If you would like to 

attend please contact events@eip.com.
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